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If you are handy with a hammer, a spade, a paintbrush or shears then

FRIETH SCHOOL NEEDS YOU!

This year we will be holding working parties of volunteers and staff every second month to
help us to keep the grounds and school in the best condition possible for our pupils. The
dates for thisyear are:

14th September 2019

9th November 2019

Working parties will run from 10:00 to 12:30
Refreshments will be provided!

During our September working party we are hoping to:

Continuing to cut back and creating a secure storage area behind the PE shed for
tools

Clearing nettles and the pathway around the pond ready for outdoor learning
Getting the gardens ready for Autumn

General tidying of outdoor areas.

Weeding the front of the school

Pressure washing the outdoor classroom

If you are available to volunteer please just turn up!
PLEASE BRING ANY TOOLS THAT MIGHT PROVE USEFUL
For example: spades, gardening forks, wheelbarrows, shears, etc...




